
NPIU Notification 
 

This is regarding the NPIU advertisement inviting applications for the engagement 

of Assistant Professors (on contract) for the engineering colleges participating 

under TEQIP Project. The online application portal is closed and shortlisted 

candidates have been sent the intimation for interview through emails. Detailed 

schedule is available on respective interview centres (NITs) websites.  

The shortlisting has been done strictly within the criteria/ preferences mentioned 

in the advertisement i.e. institute graduated from Bachelor’s degree/ Master’s 

degree, possession of PhD degree and GATE rank as mentioned in the 

advertisement at item 1. 

 

In respect of various posts/disciplines, wherever the number of applications 

received is large, as per the provision contained in the advertisement at item 6(g), 

number of applications has been reduced to an appropriate level for conducting 

interview. 

Candidates are requested to avoid approaching any other department/person 

other than designated contact details provided. NPIU will not be responsible or 

liable to respond to those queries.  
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